
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Pastor Adonia will be giving the message tomorrow 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
May 13, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday! Pastor Adonia will be giving the message 

tomorrow. 

 

We wanted to let you also know that this Sunday is the monthly Kodan fundraiser. There will be bento 

boxes for sale at lunchtime. 

 

Also, this Sunday is the Colfax Marathon, so parts of Colfax Ave. will be closed. Please plan an alternate 

route to church. If you are coming by highway, taking Highway 6 west and then taking Federal Ave north 

is generally a good route. 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike gave the Mother's Day message. Why should we honor our parents, even if they 

weren't good or made many mistakes? And how can we honor them, how do we truly appreciate and 

value them? Enjoy the recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Honoring Our Parents: A Mother's Day Message 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 



 

 

Dr. Hentrich will be presenting this Sunday on the unnoticed critical point of Providential History and 

how it affects you and your family every day. This presentation will be in the chapel after lunch. 

 

 
 

Mr. Noah Ross will be beginning his next series on "Discovering Your Authentic Self" on Saturday, May 

21. Please see the flyer below for more details. Feel free to join or invite friends who might be interested 

in being introduced to the Divine Principle teachings. 

 

 
 

The 7th Annual Spring Refresh is scheduled for this coming Saturday, May 21, starting at 9am. Please set 

that day aside to have fun, eat good food, and work hard on projects around the church. We wanted to 

also let you know that we plan to do the clothing swap again. Please bring any clothing items you wish to 

donate for the swap. You can put them in the office. Here are a few photos from last year. 

 

We are keeping a close eye on the weather for next Saturday, but what we are seeing at this point is 

potentially highs in the 50s and rain, so we may end up rescheduling for a later date. We will keep you 

updated by email. 

 

 



 

 

 

  
 

  
 

 
 



 

 

  
 

 
 

Heartland Academy is hosting a Children's Business faith in the church parking lot on May 29th from 1-

4pm. Please come support our young entrepreneurs and see what they have prepared. 

 

 
 



 

 

Our church elders are organizing a couples date night on Saturday, June 4th from 4:30-8:30. Childcare 

will be provided at the church, which includes dinner, fun, and games for the children. Please RSVP no 

later than June 1st. 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone that has supported our youth ministry fundraiser. We have raised $1100 so far. If 

you would still like to support, please contribute by the end of the month, and the youth ministry will be 

continuing to do fundraisers as well. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


